
From: Jesse Combs  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:44 PM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Shoshone National Forest Travel Planning 
 
Dear acting supervisor, 
 
I’m making this comment as an individual.   travel to the Shoshone 
National forest several time a year to snowmobile especially in the late spring when this area still has 
considerable snowpack.  It would be devastating to the OSV community if we end up with a short end 
OSV season over what we have had historically.  Furthermore I don’t want to see any loss in acreage to 
current snowmobile recreation areas.  These are public lands and should be for the benefit of all 
Americans.  It seems that the mechanized and motorized recreation community is always fighting an 
uphill battle when it comes to maintaining access to our lands.  Please don’t give into well-funded 
special interest groups such as the Sierra Club and The Wilderness Society who are not looking out for 
the general public’s interest and have been so effective at pushing access for the American people off 
our public lands.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jesse Combs 
President 
 
P: 713.333.7501 
C:  
F: 281.766.1897 
 

 

2777 Allen Pkwy 

Suite 1185  

Houston, Texas 77019 

 

 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain confidential and/or privileged material. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that your access is unauthorized, and any review, dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this message including any attachments is strictly prohibited.   If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender and delete the material from any computer. 



 

 




